NEXTera’
ENERGY 2%

SERVICES

July 08, 2014

Via United Parcel Service

Executive Director

NHPUC

21 South St, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03101 i

603.271.6326 WHPUC 11001 *14043:40

RE: DM -12-145 - NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LL.C Notification of
Completion of Liberty Utilities EDI Testing

Dear Sir,

Pursuant to PUC 2003.01(e), enclosed please find NextEra Energy Services New
Hampshire, LLC’s certificate of completion of EDI testing with Liberty Utilities.

As required, enclosed is an additional 3 copies of the certificate and a PDF copy of the
certificate has been emailed to executive.director@puc.nh.gov.

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me by
phone at (713) 401.5542 or by e-mail at paula.williams@gexaenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Paula Williams
Regulatory Analyst

NextEra Energy Services, LLC

20455 State Highway 249, Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070



